
10 February 2020  WTJ18-042 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Transport for NSW 

Level 5/27 Argyle Street 
Parramatta, NSW, 2150 

 
RESPONSE TO ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REQUEST 

SSDA 9210 – SAINTS PETER AND PAUL ASSYRIAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Attention: Reynaldo Bito-on 

 
Reynaldo, 

 
This letter is provided in response to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) request for additional information dated 14 

August 2019 following further assessment of State Significant Development Application 9210 (SSDA 9210), in 

relation to Saints Peter and Paul Assyrian Primary School. 
 

In response to the additional information request and subsequent meeting held on 13 January 2020, please 
find enclosed revised documentation in relation to the proposed intersection design, including: 

 
▪ Supplementary Traffic Advice - 10 February 2020 

▪ Appendix A - Meeting Minutes 

▪ Appendix B - 2018-106-04B - Kosovich.Wallgrove Intersection 
▪ Appendix B - 2018-106-07B - Kosovich.Wallgrove Intersection - No Aerial 

▪ Appendix C - 2018-106-06B - Kosovich.Wallgrove Intersection HRV Paths 
▪ Appendix D - TMCs Cecil Park 

▪ Appendix E - Extracted pages from 18106.01FB - Traffic and Parking Impact Assessment - 4 

September 2018 
▪ Appendix F - RMS Growth Plots 

▪ Appendix G - SIDRA Results 
 

We trust the provided documentation satisfies the TfNSW queries and as such TfNSW will be able to proceed 

to provide concurrence to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (DIPE) SSDA 9210. 
 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned on 0499 888 691 or via 
email on asmith@willowtp.com.au. 

 
Kind Regards 

 

 
Ashleigh Smith 

Associate 
Willowtree Planning Pty Ltd 
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